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A eight-member technical committee constituted by the Union government 

to review the duration of annual fishing ban period in the country will 

submit its report either in December or January next, said Dr. Grinson 

George, director of Central Marine Fisheries Research Institute, who is also 

the chairperson of the committee. 

 

 

 

 

Director of the Central Marine Fisheries Research Institute (CMFRI), Dr.Grinson George, 

said that the government has initiated a pilot study on the feasibility of commercially 

exploiting deep-sea resources. The study is funded by the National Fisheries Development 

Board (NFDB) under the Pradhan Mantri Matsya Sampada Yojana (PMMSY) and is done 

jointly by CMFRI, under the Indian Council of Agricultural Research (ICAR), and the 

Central Institute of Fisheries Technology (CIFT) with other stakeholders 




